
From: Beth Hanson [mailto:beth.hanson@berrys.uk.com]  

Sent: 22 November 2016 16:43 
To: Atkins, Charlotte 

Cc: Ben Corbett 
Subject: RE: 162690 Field Meadow, Hampton Bishop, Hereford, Herefordshire HR1 4JP 

 
Charlotte 
  
Many thanks for forwarding the response from Parsons Brinckerhoff. We are liaising 
with our drainage consultant to resolve the issues and will report back to you ASAP 
so that we can move forward with this application.  
  
Kind regards, 
  
Beth Hanson 
Graduate Surveyor 

Berrys 
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